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***MEDIA ADVISORY*** 

 

Lt. Governor Molly Gray to participate in the Vermont Ski Areas Association’s Annual 

Meeting as a Featured Speaker 

 

What:  Lt. Governor Molly Gray will attend the Vermont Ski Areas Association’s Annual 

meeting and give remarks as a featured speaker. The meeting will be held in Warren 

at the Sugarbush Resort and will also include Agency of Commerce and 

Community Development Secretary Lindsay Kurrle. 

 

When  Thursday, June 9, 2022 – 9:30 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. 

 

Where: Sugarbush Resort – Lincoln Peak – Gatehouse Lodge – 2nd Floor 

Courtyard/Mountain View Rooms - 102 Forest Dr, Warren, VT 05674 
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